
PROVINCE DE QUÉBEC 
DISTRICT DE MONTRÉAL 
VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
ARRONDISSEMENT DE SAINT-LAURENT 

  

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is given that by-law number RCA21-08-1-1 modifying by-law number 
RCA21-08-1 on tariffs was adopted by the Saint-Laurent borough council at its regular 
meeting of October 5, 2021. 
 

Notice is also given that this by-law is filed at the Citizen’s Office, located at 777 boulevard 
Marcel-Laurin, Saint-Laurent, for the information and consultation of any interested 
person. 
 
Montréal, 
October 6, 2021 
 
  Benoit Turenne 
  Secretary of the Borough Council 
 
 
 
 


